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Comments: Please say YES to the Pactola Reservoir-Rapid Creek Watershed Withdrawal in order to respect  the

sacred lands of the Lakota People. Withdrawing these lands from mining will help preserve environmental values

for all of us, values such as pure water from healthy watershed ecosystems and availability for recreational

activities.

 

The Forest Service should also do an Environmental Assessment (EA as opposed to EIS) and Find No

Significant Impact (FONSI) when the EA has been completed. 

 


